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29 June 2017 

 
 
Pam Allan 
Chair, Southern Joint Regional Planning Panel 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY  NSW  2060 
Via email: stuart.withington@planning.nsw.gov.au 

 
 
 
 
Dear Pam 

 
Re: Requesting for a Rezoning Review 

PGR_2017_KIAMA_001_00 
 
In response to the Southern Joint Regional Planning Panel’s correspondence dated 25 
May 2017, I can confirm that at its June meeting Council resolved to accept the role of 
Relevant Planning Authority for this proposal.  

 
Accordingly, a planning proposal under section 55 of the Environmental Planning and 
Assessment Act 1979 will be prepared and submitted for a Gateway determination 
within 42 days of this correspondence. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 

 
 
Edward Paterson 
Development Assessment Officer/Strategic Planner 
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